Anissa Balbi

From: Rebeca Botero <rbotero@digitechcomputer.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 5:.54 PM

To: Anissa Balbi

Cc: Keith Hernandez; Darryl Hartung

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Extended Contract

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

[
Good afternoon Anissa,

We would like to extend the agreement for another year with no changes to the current terms . Please let me know if you have any
other questions.

Rebeca Botero

Manager, Client Relations
7900 NW 154 St., Suite #201
Miami Lakes, FL 33016
Mobile: (786) 473-3491

I Digitech

Expert EMS bifling and technology
ind f §v

Confidentiality Notice

This electronic mail transmission is confidential and may contain protected health information subject to the Health Insurance Portability and
Accountability Act of 1996. This transmission is intended only for the party to whom it is addressed. If you have received this transmission in error,
please immediately return it to the sender and delete it from all electronic and digital memory, electronic media, and storage devices.

From: Anissa Balbi <abalbi@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 10:54 AM

To: Rebeca Botero <rbotero@digitechcomputer.com>
Cc: Keith Hernandez <khernandez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Extended Contract

Good Morning Rebeca,

Can you please send in writing that Intermedix is interested in renewing a one year extension with us (City of Key West
Fire Department). Per our agreement the terms have stayed the same and no change. We have to do it in one year
increments per our finance dept.

Thanks,

A

Anissa Balbi
EMS Administrative Assistant



